School Council Meeting

January 2017

Sophie Ashton, Jasmine Redgrave, Mya Willis, Lainey Newberry, Alex Sommerside, Olivia Hardy, Katlyn Savage, Ethan Marshall, Leah Hutchinson, Kian Hurman and Mrs Kilpatrick
On Saturday 4th February at 9.30 am, Tori Leigh White is going to Jordan and Simone hair dressers and will be having her hair cut. Nothing unusual about that but she is having her hair cut to support the Little Princess Trust. She will give 7 inches of her beautiful hair to this Charity that helps children who through illness have lost their hair. Tori’s hair will be used to make a wig to help make them feel better. To support Tori and the Little Princess Trust  the school council have suggested that everyone at school has a Crazy Hair day on 3rd February and wear their hair in what ever wacky style they want and donate £1 to the charity.  So get your thinking caps on and come up with some super wacky hair styles. 

Our new team of buddies will begin their duties this week, so we hope you will all support them. With the new buddies comes the chance to buy some new equipment for the playground. So please discuss with the buddies and your school councillor any suggestions you may have for suitable playground games or equipment. 

The girls now have their own MUGA day; this will usually be on a Friday but may be subject to change. Other MUGA days will be decided on the day and will not be timetabled. 
A request for more sporty clubs has been requested. Year 5 and 6 pupils to discuss this with Miss True. 

Following the success in the summer of the book sale, it was suggested, for the next book sale, that nearly new books, with their parent’s permission, could be donated from pupils. School counsellors to speak to Mrs Dixon to see if this is possible. 

Please give any ideas you wish to be discussed or suggested to your school counsellor before our next meeting. 

